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MEDIA ALERT: Statement from SuperSpeed Golf

At SuperSpeed Golf, LLC we are committed to providing the best speed training equipment for
the golf market. We are dedicated to an evidence-based approach in the development of our
products and messaging about the expectations for use of our products.

As the leader in the golf speed training space for many years, we also feel a responsibility to
monitor the space for the good of the consumer. With the rise of many additional speed training
systems over the past few years, we have consistently maintained the position that these
additional brands feature small differences in approach, design and benefits, and that the
increased competition will benefit all the companies in the space in the long run. However, we
do feel that it is important that all companies in the speed training space act responsibly when it
comes to communicating expected and typical results of the use of their speed training
products.

To help maintain the integrity of the speed training space, we at SuperSpeed Golf, LLC recently
filed a lawsuit against The Stack System GP, Inc. and The Stack System, LP, offering the Stack
System.

A link to the complaint can be accessed here.

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/603d222df4a6a57df7ef3e29/t/663cdba5d89e3a1848dab8d1/1715264422455/US_DIS_ILND_1_24cv3749_d34676497e293_COMPLAINT_filed_by_SuperSpeed_Golf_LLC_Jury_Demand.pdf

